
JGiesy@aol.corn To dlbacon@mmm.com 

02/21/2006 11:09 PM cc 

Subject Re: chironomid study 

DB: 

Unfortunately where the EPA is concerned there is no "Rule of Dumb". I have had the use residue levels 
in those small fish to drive a risk assessment. But having said that we always point out to them how 
dumb it is. The state folks might be more reasonable. You need to find out how flexible they are to let 
us judge what data to collect to make the most accurate estimates of exposure and potential dsk. 

I do not think EPA is involved here yet, but with RP involved he may seek to get them involved. 
Especially since the Mississippi is a multi-state issue, gives them an in, regardless of the wishes of the 
state. 

Watch out for an EPA risk assessor named Milton Clark. 

Sincerely, 

Prof. John P. Giesy 
Zoology Department 
Michigan State University 
East Lansing, Michigan 48824 
Tel: 517-353-2000 
FAX: 517-381-1435 
Email: JGIESY@AOL.COM 
Web Site: http://www, msu.edu/used~iesy 

Chair Professor at Large 
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City University of Hong Kong 
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